
 

The Anne Arundel County Chapter of the Bereaved Parents of the USA 

Twentieth First Annual Memory Walk  

October 5, 2023 9:00am 

Registration starts at 8:30 

 
This year’s Memory Walk will be held at Quiet Waters Park. It will consist of short opening, readings, music, and 

refreshments.  If you would like your child’s  picture included, please email it to pjbspmd@gmail.com.  If we have your 

child’s picture from the 2022 Memory Walk or Service of Remembrance, we can use that one. If, not you can email or 

mail a picture to BPUSA/AA County, P. O. Box 6280, Annapolis, MD 21401-0280. We will need forms and pictures by 

September 30, 2023.  

COST: $0 (But we would welcome your donation!) 

 

If you have any questions about this event, please send an email to : aabereavedparents@gmail.com  

or contact Barbara at 410-761-9017 or bebessling@aol.com  

 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

Your Name  __________________________________________________________________ 

Street Address  ________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip Code ___________________________________________________________ 

Phone # __________________  Email Address ______________________________________ 

Child’s Name _________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name _________________________________________________________________ 

Donation Amount ________________ Do we have a picture? ______________________ 

 

WAIVER AND RELEASE: I recognize that participation in the Anne Arundel County Chapter Memory Walk may involve certain hazards. I 

understand that I should not participate unless medically able. I assume all risks associated with involvement in this activity, including but not 

limited to falls, contact with participants, the effects of weather, including high heat and humidity, the conditions of the track and/or road, traffic 

on the course, and all risks being known and appreciated by me. Having read this waiver or release, knowing these facts and in consideration of my 

acceptance into this Memory Walk, I, for myself and anyone entitled to act on my behalf, waive and release the Anne Arundel County Chapter of 

The Bereaved Parents of the USA, and all sponsors and hosts, and their representatives and successors from all claims or liabilities of any kind 

arising from involvement in this activity.     

 

Signature: ____________________________________________________   

The Anne Arundel County Chapter of the Bereaved Parents of the USA, states that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your 

contribution. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. The Anne Arundel County Chapter of the Bereaved Parents of the 

USA, is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt not-for-profit organization. Our employer identification number is 36-4081249. 
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